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SB 1154 is an overreach of government control over individual property rights.  

It is another attempt by the Oregon legislature to crush rural communities.  

This law will create more government jobs (committees, interagency teams, 

enforcers), more regulations for citizens to follow & too much power given to 

bureaucrats over private citizens.  

This bill allows various government departments (Agriculture, Environmental Quality) 

to enter private properties without getting written or direct permission from the 

landowner which infringes on our rights.  

Oregon is awash with too many laws that restrict the private citizens. We do not more 

laws limiting our conduct, or restricting our freedom, & adding more burdens.  We 

have too many government agencies in Oregon. It's time to start eliminating laws & 

departments, not adding more.  

This puts too much power in the hands of non-elected bureaucrats & agencies. It is 

not what we voted for. 


